
 

 

October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 1 Mathematics Mastery Workshop  

We would like to invite you to one of your child’s Maths lessons, where you can see 

Mathematics Mastery in action. This is a great opportunity to join in with your child’s learning 

and pick up some helpful hints on how to help your child with their maths at home. The lesson 

is intended to illustrate how our learning is centred around a 6-part structure, supported 

through equipment, games and talk tasks.  

The date of our Year 1 session is Friday 15th November 2019 at 9.00 am until 10.00am. 

In order to accommodate all those wishing to attend, we do require numbers of parents/carers 

attending. Please indicate below if you are able to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Bishop 
(Mathematics Mastery Subject Leader) 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Year 1 Mathematics Mastery Workshop  

 
Child’s name: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s class: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
I wish to attend the Year 1 Mathematics Mastery session with my child on Friday 15th 
November 2019. 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Print: _____________________________________________________________________ 


